
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

March 24, 2008

PRESENT:   Clem Lam, Lynn Taylor,  Avi Okin,  Laura Dierenfield, John

1. For the past 3 meeting we have been walking the trail corridor from Kahawai 
Road to Carter Center. For the most part the trail corridor of Increment 1 has 
been surveyed and tagged with blue ribbon. In thick brush areas, the surveyors 
have cut a swath so they could do their work. Our purpose was to see if we could 
find the corridor on the ground for our work day clean up - the surveyors work 
made it very easy. The area through Kanu O Kaaina school is impassable because 
of a fence.

2. James Komata has not returned numerous phone calls and email requests for 
responses in over a month. the questions we have for him are - what is the 
consultant status on completing the Increment 1 construction documents, on 
easements east of Lindsey Road and Corp Counsel on WOC approval of easement?

3. Today we testified at a County Council public input meeting on the proposed 
budget.
- Parker Ranch land committed to the trail should remain for the trail and not 

be diverted to the Waimea Park.
- Lindsey Road Bridge is going to be redesigned - the Trail should be 

accommodated under the bridge for a safe passage connecting the trail with 
accesses to Lindsey Road.

- Resurfacing projects and new roads in Waimea  and elsewhere should have 
bike and ped accommodations.

- Support for bike ed coordinator for the island 

cc. Kaz Shigezawa, Greg Mooers, James Komata
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